Michael J. Turner

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

Patrick Lefere <Patrick.Lefere@KeysSchools.com>

Tuesday, June 20, 2023 3:02 PM

Michael J. Turner

Marcus A. Davila; Austin Tran; Jeff Barrow; Michael Skrodinsky
[EXTERNAL] RE: Re sod Poinciana Field

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments

.~ unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Michael,

The School District will reimburse the City of Key West up to $100,000 for sod replacement at Poinciana Elementary.
Please invoice the District no earlier than July 17, 2023.

Thanks!

Pat

Patrick A. Lefere

Patrick.Lefere(@KeysSchools.com | W: www.KeysSchools.com

From: Michael J. Turner <mturner@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, June 14, 2023 11:12 AM

To: Patrick Lefere <Patrick.Lefere @KeysSchools.com>

Cc: Marcus A. Davila <madavila@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Subject: Re sod Poinciana Field

Pat-

We are planning to replace the sod on the field at Poinciana Elementary School. Our original
project estimate was for $100,000.00 but the quotes came in much higher, the lowest being
$239,900.00 from Burke Construction Group, Inc. We would like to request the MCSD to
contribute $100,000.00 towards the project.

| have attached the 3 quotes, as well as the scope of work.

If you could please send me an email to confirm or deny MCSD reimbursing the City
$100,000.00 for the project.



Thank you

Nichael Turner

Deputy Director
Community Services
3420 Northside Dr
Key West, FL 33040
305-809-3767



